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I am in opposition of this bill as it primarily infringes on the freedom of choice of 

Oregonians. Other potential destructive repercussions are the economic losses to 

small businesses and the state in whole of millions of dollars annually. This bill will 

force this industry into an  

Illicit and dangerous black market underground that will inflict harm from inferior 

products and present our state 

As ripe for criminal black market exploitation.  


